
November 15, 2012 
Piece by Piece Quilters of Morgan Hill 

Guild Meeting Minutes 
 
 

 
Date of Meeting:   November 15, 2012 
 
Fat Quarters 
Theme:   Snowflakes 
Won By: Sandy Gecs, Laurie Perez, Margaret Sullivan & Andrea Bradley 
December Theme:  None 
 
Block of the Month    
Pattern:  9 Patch 
Won By:  Laurie Perez 
 
January months, Block of the Month:  Star of Bethlehen 
By:    Carol Pasco 
 
Philanthropy 
Reach Out Donation Drawing Won by:  Lydia Palmer 
Philanthropy Basket:  Chuck Louis 
 
Name Tag Drawing Won by:  Pudge, Linda Williams, Tricia Whitlock 
 
Thank you to the following for bringing refreshments:  Jane Voss, Cindy Dalla, 
Heide Addington and Tita McKay 
 
December Refreshments:  None 
 
December Sew Day Hostess:  None 
 
Show and Tell: 
Chuck Louis – Wedding Quilt or Charoltte & Brice 
Julie Young – Christmas Tree Skirt & Baby quilt 
Jenny Davis – Origami Tree from Diane LeGore’s class 
Lynn Galindo – Round Robin Butterfly quilt, Red & White quilt and Block within a Block 
Linda Elia – Patchabilities Frank, Fall, Uncle Sam , Watermelon, and Spring Flowers & 
Origami Christmas tree 
Ginny Grimsich – Tropical Sunrise & Wall hanging from retreat (Easy Curves?) 
Ruby Nowack – Halloween quilt 
Cindy Dalla – Harvest Moon wall hanging 



Diane LeGore – Alaskan Kalidoscope (from cruise) 
Carol Smith & Marianne Peoples – Diana’s choice from Quilt camp 
 
Winners of the Election: 
 
Co-Presidents - Diane LeGore & Laura Miller 
Vice President – Marti Haan 
Treasurer – Heide Addington 
Co-Secretaries – Sandy Gecs, Carol Grimmer & Joyce Hert 
Members at Large – Diane Blake, Cindy Dalla & Dave Peoples 
Standing Committee – Nicole Pullman 
 
Announcements:   
Christmas party will be on December 6. The gift exchange will be a homemade apron it 
can be a full apron or half. Please sign up for the potluck (Main Dish, Dessert,  
Appetizer or Salad) 
Retreat is full; a wait list is being taken 
Fun Day sign up have started the price is $85.00 
Breast Cancer quilt is coming along nicely 
We need someone to take over the Philanthropy basket (please contact Carolyn 
Golowka) 
 
Thank you to all members  
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Lisa Seibert, Co-Secretary 
 


